
 

                                                                                                          

Name: ____________________________________ 
 
 
Our ref: JMcC/fsl/Y6 cricket comp 17 
 
 
19 May 2017 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Y6 DEEPING PRIMARY SCHOOLS CRICKET TOURNAMENT:  
WEDNESDAY 7 JUNE 2017 
 
Your child has been invited to represent Langtoft Primary School in a Year 6 
Interschool Cricket Competition on Wednesday 7 June 2017 from 10.00am – 
2.00pm at The Deepings School. 
 
The children will be transported to and from the event by a coach provided by the 
organisers, Agilitas Sports, leaving at approximately 9.15am and returning back to 
school at approximately 2.30pm. 
 
Children will need to wear and bring to school on the day: 
 

 Outdoor PE Kit with trainers, including a waterproof jacket and layers 
depending on the weather 

 Packed lunch with snack and extra named drinks. (Please do not order a 
hot school meal for this day or cancel at least 24 hours beforehand) 

 Inhaler (if required) 
 

Along with the usual cricket training sessions on Wednesdays after school, Mrs 
Graves would like to invite your child to attend two extra sessions: Tuesday 23 May 
and Tuesday 6 June, from 3.15 – 4.15pm. 
 
Please complete the reply slip attached and return it to the black post box in the 
Main Entrance by Monday 22 May 2017. 
 
I do hope your child will want to represent our school on this occasion. 
    
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mr J McCullough 
Headteacher 
 



Reply Slip 
 
Y6 DEEPING PRIMARY SCHOOLS CRICKET TOURNAMENT:  
WEDNESDAY 7 JUNE 2017 
 
My child __________________________________________ (child’s name) wishes 
to attend the Year 6 Interschool Cricket Competition on Wednesday 7 June 2017 
and the two extra training sessions on Tuesday 23 May and Tuesday 6 June 2017. 
 
Medical details ______________________________________________________ 
 
Emergency telephone number __________________________________________ 
 
Signed Parent/Carer _________________________ Print name _______________ 
 

Please return to the black post box by Monday 22 May 2017. 
 


